
From: George Bikas [mailto:gbikas@drewloholdings.com]  

Sent: Thursday, February 26, 2015 2:49 PM 
To: Lysynski, Heather 

Cc: Menard, Don; Gonyou, Kyle 
Subject: Re: Request for Delegation Status for 1266 Riverside Drive ("The Cedars") - PEC Meeting on 

Monday, March 2, 2015 

 
Hello Heather, 
 
Following my VM of this afternoon, on behalf of Drewlo Holdings I am requesting delegation status for 1266 
Riverside Drive at the next Planning and Environment Committee meeting being held on March 2, 2015. 
 
Regards, 
 

George Bikas 

Manager, Land Development 
Drewlo Holdings Inc.                                              
P.O. Box 6000, Komoka, Ontario, N0L 1R0 
T: 519.472.8200 |  F: 519.472-8860 
http://www.drewloholdings.com/ 
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